From: Shannon, Colm
Sent: 20 May 2004 18:28

To cmedani C/

Subject: Minister's Interview

Denzit |
Just to confirm our discussion. The Minister will be available for a down the line interview on Thursday 3rd of June at 3.15.

Also in response to your Platform piece in yesterday's Irish News the paper will be carrying a response from the Chief
Medical Officer tomorrow Friday.

f there are any issues which come up before the 3rd of June please let me Know.
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